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Via Email: Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 

March 18, 2022 

Commission Registry 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street 
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON 
KIP 5S9 

To Whom it May Concern: 

RE: Point Lepreau Operating License Renewal - 2022 H-02 

~ 
Riverview 

Pursuant to the Regular Meeting of Riverview Town Council held on Monday, March 14, 
2022, the members of Council agreed to submit a letter of support in conjunction with 
the application being submitted by NB Power Corporation to renew their license to 
operate the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 

The Town of Riverview strives to promote active living and sustainability in order to 
foster environmental accountability. The Town recognizes that for nearly four decades. 
NB Power has also trying to make a difference by generating safe, clean electricity at 
the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. The refurbishments made in 2012 to the 
Station's major components resulted in the continuation of it being a key contributor to 
the province's clean energy mix being generated for New Brunswickers at a low cost. 

We recognize that Nuclear power is one of many ways to reduce greenhouse gasses and 
provide greener energy to the province . The Town of Riverview formally supports 
NB Power's request to renew its operating license for the Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. We trust that you will consider their request favourably. 
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